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August 22, 2008 

 

 

TO: Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee  

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Underground Facility Locating Services 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Precise Underground Marking Corp., Milwaukee, 

Wisconsin, to mark underground street lighting and traffic signal infrastructure in 2009.  The 

proposal is for a per ticket price of $11.50 per locate and a rate of $6.25 per quarter hour, for 

any locate that exceeds 60 minutes.   The fuel surcharge will be deleted from this proposal as 

well.  The estimated cost of these services is $35,000.  Funding is available in Account No. 

101.590.5610, Street Lighting, Professional Services. 

 

If the Committee agrees, they should move to approve the proposal and authorize the Mayor 

and City Clerk to enter into the agreement, and up to four (4) one-year extensions. 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 

 

 


